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Unisa is currently experiencing protest action by organised labour and wage negotiations are 

taking place with a view to reach an amicable agreement as soon as possible.  

Unisa students are encouraged to apply and register online while the university is affected by the 

staff strike. The closing date for Semester 1 registration and minimum payment have been 

extended to 1 February 2020.   

Unisa urges students to pay their registration fees in order for the university to issue their study 

material. Applicants are also requested to accept offers within two days and to pay immediately 

so that their registration can be finalised, and study material issued.  
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